
Notice to SCC Members 

 
 

STOUGHTON CONSERVATION CLUB ELECTION FOR BOARD 
OF DIRECTORS IS MONDAY SEPTEMBER 13 AT 7:00 PM 

 
 

The annual meeting of the Stoughton Conservation Club 
membership will be held on September 13, 2021, at the 
clubhouse located at 918 Collins Road, Stoughton WI 53589 at 
7:00 PM for the purpose of electing directors and other 
business. 
 
Each year 5 directors are voted into office for a term of 3 years 
at the annual membership meeting in September.  Director 
nominees must be voting members in good standing for a 
minimum of 3 consecutive years.  Nominations will be 
accepted either in advance or at the annual meeting.  
Nominees must be present at the annual meeting.  Qualified 
members with an interest to become a director can contact the 
elections chairman (Holly Manson: 608-873-8291), the club 
secretary (Richard Proost: 608-215-0669), via email to the club 
website sccmembership@stoughtoncc.com or in person at the 
beginning of the annual meeting. 
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